
Pine Lake Township Board Meeting 

September 2nd, 2020 

 Meeting called to order, members present:   Bob, Ken, Tim and Sue 
 

 Committee Reports: 
 August Minutes were read, Bob made a motion to approve and Tim seconded the motion. Motion 

carried.    
 Treasurer’s report was read, Bob made a motion to approve and Tim seconded the motion. 

Motion carried. 
 

 Old Business:  
 Ken made a recommendation to move interest receipts from the General Fund to the Road 

Bridge Fund. Bob made a motion to move the interest receipts retroactive from January 1st 2020 
from the General Fund account to the Road and Bridge Fund account. Tim seconded the motion, 
motion carried. 

 .  
 New Business:  

 Bob reported that Minnesota Street by the tower has ruts on both sides; needs to be filled in with 
grave and maybe pave the shoulders. Look at getting an estimate for future paving. Curt O will 
take care of this issue and give recommendations.  

 The Board asked Kurt S and Curt O to mow all ditches starting the week of September 20th.  
 Christine and Scott Hamblin have contacted the board to begin the process to abandon a cart trail 

on their property at 48423 Squaw Point Loop. Bob will contact and advise them on how to begin 
the process.  

 Bob made a motion to pay all bills presented, Tim seconded the motion. Motion carried. 
  Upcoming events;  Perham EMS Meeting September 21th at 6:00 am 
 Adjourn 

 Bob made a motion to adjourn, Tim seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 


